From: Michael Hugh
To: OCSanClerk

Cc:Knapp, Tina;Lore, KellySubject:EXTERNAL: Aug 24 Meeting

**Date:** Wednesday, August 17, 2022 11:35:18 AM

Warning: This email originated from outside OC San. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the message.

I object to having the fee for residential on my property tax bill. Most people don't even see it and realize what they are being charged, which is too high.

Sewage fees should be based on water usage during the winter months like Jaan-March, not a flat fee only based on what you need to pay high salaries and retirements. A good example is Phoenix.

Lower your fee and send us a separate bill.